2020029076

From: Hernandez, Edgar@DOT <Edgar.Hernandez@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 3:12 PM

To: Kelweg1@aol.com

Cc: Navarro, Michael@DOT; Deel, David@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Well Replacement Project SCH # 2020029076

Good afternoon,
After further review, Caltrans has a No Comment on the Well Replacement Project.
Respectfully,

Edgar Hernandez
Transportation Planner
Caltrans District 6
(559) 488-4168 FEB 28 2020
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